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 Reports on visits to High Performing or Star Schools 

 

 

    Mr. Brock English 

    Principal, Lawndale Elementary 

    

     
     

Several weeks ago Principals were each offered the opportunity to visit up to three 

(3) High Performing or Star Schools housing similar grade levels to their respective 

schools.  The purpose of the visits was to learn from and share with these host 

principals strategies their schools had utilized to increase student learning and 

academic achievement. Each TPSD principal was asked to bring back up to 3 

strategies that he/she had learned about and that could possibly be implemented in 

TSPD schools.  Principals were also encouraged to have teacher representatives 

participate in these visits.  Lawndale Principal Brock English and Rankin Principal 

Paul Moton requested to share a report on their initial school visits. 

 
(Mr. English will report for both himself and Mr. Moton.  Mr. Moton has a PTA meeting 
scheduled at noon on Tuesday, and his assistant principal will be out that day.) 
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